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                       Wednesday 3rd June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you had an enjoyable half term and were able to make the most of the fantastic weather that we 

have been having. 

Thank you for your patience whilst we have been planning our reopening. We are aiming to reopen 

Woodvale Primary Academy for key worker and vulnerable families on Monday 8th June. Once we have this 

in place we will review our staffing and space within school and may be in a position to open to another 

year group. 

Week beginning 8th June:- 

Key worker/vulnerable children will return to school – places have been allocated to those who have 

been attending ‘The Hub’ at Greenoaks first. These children will be able to attend Woodvale from 

Monday 8th June. 

Some key worker and vulnerable families were contacted before half term. We will be confirming 

your place with you tomorrow. Please note, that if you have NOT been contacted then you will not 

be able to attend. 

We will be sending out information on the operating procedures of the school with regards to timings of 

the school day, health and safety, organisation and expectations tomorrow morning. 

Best wishes 

 

Matthew Reetz 

Principal 
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